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John A. Cowan, Master
To call the Master, call 614-873-6875

Ronald W. Dews, P.M., Secretary
To call the Secretary, call 614-878-5264

Stated meetings: 1* Tuesday of each month @ 7:30 PM except July and August

| | Well Brethren,

We are into December and the

Holidays with our Christmas party on

| the 12th of December from 6-8 PM at
the lodge.

Our next scheduled stated meeting is on New

Years Day. By a standing resolution of the lodge, I

have moved the regular stated meeting to the

following week on the 8th of January at 7:30 PM

with our usual dinner before at 6:30 PM.

We are working in the Master mason degree with
our brethren from Grove City Lodge helping. We
in \return are working with them on their own
Master Mason degree. Theirs will be on Saturday,
December 15, at 9:00 am at the lodge in Grove
City, while ours will be Tuesday, December 18, at
7:00 PM at Turner Lodge.

Inspection season will be on us soon and we would
love to have a great turnout and win the traveling
gavel, at least a few times. The schedule is on our
web site. WWW lutherbturner732.com .

We are also trying to rebuild our Craft team which
is anemic to say the least. We need your
participation in this so we can confer the degrees
with authority and meaning. Come back to lodge
and be an active Mason again. Your lodge is
depending on you for our effectiveness and we
need you to support the officers and brethren who
belong to this great lodge. We are trying to do
great stuff,

John A. Cowan, PM
Worshipful Master

Work meeting to be called at the direction of the Master

From the Secretary
ARE YOUR DUES PAID?
We still have a few brethren that have not paid their

dues for 2013. Look in your wallet and see if you
have a dues card for 2013, if not, you have not yet

paid. Send in your payment ASAP to avoid past due notice

Thanks to everyone who paid their dues on time and
a special thanks to those who made donations to the
Lodge Building Fund. Donations to the Lodge
Building Fund help us maintain, make necessary
repairs and upgrades to the lodge. Last year we used
some of the funds to repair the chair lift in the upper
level of the lodge. We also had a new water heater
installed. This year we would like to purchase a new
sound system and have it installed. This project is
expected to cost about $5,200. The Lodge has many
Fund Raisers this year on the calendar to help in the
cost. We need our members to attend and support
them in order for them to be successful. Times and

dates for these events will be posted in future newsletters.

November 17, 2012 the new officers were installed
for the 2012-2013 year. The Masters Program this
year is full of new programs and activities. It all
starts on December 12, 2012 with the Lodge
Christmas Party. The time is 6-8 PM, and is open to
all, bring the Kids and see Santa.

As the Secretary of Luther B. Turner Lodge, I see the
dues and donations that come in every year, and its
sad to see that only 15% of our membership is active
in the lodge.

{Over)



That means 85% of the card carrying members do
not attend meetings or come to our events. If you
have your dues card and haven't been to the Lodge
in awhile, we invite you to come back and attend.
Lets make 2013 the year we turn the 15% into 30%
for attendance.

If you need a ride or have any questions or concerns,
call me or the W.B., John Cowan.

See you at the Lodge.... HAPPY HOLIDAYS
Fraternally yours,
Ronald W, Dews, P.M.

Secretary
614-878-5264

From the Senior Warden:

Luther B Turner Lodge and Grove City Lodge are
teaming up to form a Craft Team to raise 2
candidates. Grove City's will be on Dec 15th and
Luther B Turner's is scheduled for Dec 18th.
Please come out and support both lodges to raise
these candidates. This will probably be too late but
we will have a practice on Dec 11th at 6:30 PM.
Inspections will be starting in January. The
January inspections are:

1/15  University 631 FC Degree
1/21 RR Rickly 670 FC Degree
1/22  Sunrise 783 FC Degree
1/29 New England 4 EA Degree
1/31  Arts & Sciences 792 MM Degree

We would like to have Luther B Turner Lodge
represented 100% this year for inspections. Please
help us achieve that goal by planning on attending
several of these inspections. I will track who is
attending so please contact me so I can add you to
the list of who is attending.

We have had some contributions for a new sound
system for the Lodge and I want to thank those
who have contributed including the Turnerettes.
Please mark any contributions for the Building
Fund - Sound System

Fraternally Yours,
Bruce Schreiber, SW

From the Turnerettes

No article submitted

Jesus

Read at least the first two lines. I’ve never thought
of it this way.

Jesus died over 2000 years ago.

Nobody has ever referred to him as the late Jesus,
Not even the heathens.

Nowhere in history.

Nowhere has He EVER been referred to in the past
tense!

He is the Living God!

97% OF US WON'T FORWARD THIS
MESSAGE.

When Jesus died on the cross He wa thinking of us!

Merry Christmas!
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